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All meetings are subject to change and/or cancellation.
Please check the Event Calendar at www.cvrd.bc.ca/calendar.aspx

CALENDAR

June

Regional Services Committee
CVRD Board Room
9:30 a.m. June 27

CANCELLED
Kerry Park Recreation Commission
Kerry Park Recreation Centre Lounge
5:30 p.m. June 26

Cowichan Lake Recreation Commission
Cowichan Lake Sports Arena Meeting Room
7 p.m. June 28

Board
CVRD Board Room
1:30 p.m. June 27

Cobble Hill Community Conversations
Cobble Hill Community Hall
6:30 p.m. June 28

27

26

28

27

28

For more information on this project please visit the CVRD 
website at www.cvrd.bc.ca/utilities

For more information please contact Tauseef Waraich, Manager 
at twaraich@cvrd.bc.ca

For further information, contact Shannon Carlow, Deputy Chief 
Election Officer, at 250.746.2508 or by email scarlow@cvrd.bc.ca

Cobble Hill Village Sewer System 
Integration

Following a successful grant funding 
application, the CVRD is continuing 
work on the ‘Cobble Hill Sewer System 
Integration’ project. This project will 
join two existing CVRD-operated sewer 
systems, Twin Cedars Sewer System and 
Cobble Hill Sewer System, into one system 
named Cobble Hill Village Sewer System. 
The project will provide customers of the 
system with long-term, cost effective, 
high quality wastewater treatment and 
allow for the expansion of the effluent re-
use for irrigation in community parks. New 
rates will apply as a result of combining 
the two systems.

SEWER INTEGRATION

New Item Now Accepted at
Recycling Centres

CVRD Recycling Centres are now 
accepting “Other Flexible Plastic 
Packaging”  including potato  chip  bags, 
snack bar wrappers, stand-up food 
pouches,  woven  and  net  produce bags,  

Election Staff Recruitment
The CVRD is seeking election staff for the 
2018 General Local Election and Assent 
Voting.  Voting opportunities will take 
place in multiple locations on October 
10, 16 & 20, with polls open from 8 a.m to 
8 p.m. Election officials are required to 
be on-site by 7:30 a.m. until the end of 
ballot reconciliation. Applicants must be 
at least 18 years of age.  Applications may 
be picked up at 175 Ingram Street and 
be returned to the Deputy Chief Election 
Officer by July 15. 

RECYCLING

ELECTION

bubble wrap, and zipper lock pouches. 
These materials are not recyclable 
in curbside recycling totes. Drop off 
these materials for free at the following 
Recycling Centres: 

Bings Creek Recycling Centre
3900 Drinkwater Road, Duncan

Peerless Road Recycling Centre
10830 Westdowne Road, Ladysmith

Meade Creek Recycling Centre
8855 Youbou Road, Lake Cowichan


